
BOROUGH OF INGRAM
AVAILABLITY OF

PROPOSED BUDGET
Notice is hereby given that the
2024  proposed  budget  is
available for public inspection
during normal business hours,
Monday through Friday from
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m., at the
Borough Office located at 40
West  Prospect  Avenue,
Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania,
15205.

Deborah A. Stecko
Secretary-Treasurer


